
Thursday 24th October 2022

Dear 4T Families,

Re: Multiplication Tables Check

Nationally all children are expected to know their times tables off by heart up to 12 x 12.  All Year
4 children in England have a Multiplication Times Table Check assessment in June 2023.
Children learn these facts in Year 4 so that they are able to solve more complex problems in
Years 5 and 6. There is further information for parents available on the Department for
education website here.

Naturally, we want all of Year 4 to be really successful and have put the following in place to
help the children:

● Each child has their own Times Table Rock Stars login.  It’s a website which quizzes the
children on their times tables knowledge.  In school children regularly practise using
the ‘Arena’ or ‘Garage’ modes.

● In class children will have daily opportunities to practise their times tables.
● Children will receive times table homework for extra practice each week.

You can scan the QR code below to go straight to the Times Table Rock Stars (TTRS) site.

Do let us know if you would like any further information about this assessment or if your child
needs a new copy of their TTRS login details.

Kind regards,

Ms Ichim
Assistant Headteacher and Maths Lead

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents

